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I strongly oppose HB 3390.  This bill takes away the rights of people to sell or 

purchase a fur product.  This bill will economically impact businesses in Oregon as 

well as hunters and trappers.  No one has the right to take away our right to purchase 

fur products if we so choose.  Vote “NO” on HB 3390.   


